Kansas City Power & Light-

April 13, 2006

Secretary of the Commission
Missouri Public Service Commission
P.O. Box 360

Jefferson City, MO 65102-0360

RE: Special Contracts — Customer Specific
Dear Sir:

Kansas City Power and Light Company (KCP&L) asks the Commission to
substitute the enclosed Special Contracts — Customer Specific (Schedule SCCS)
for the one submitted April 4, 2006. Missouri PSC Staff and KCP&L have been
in discussion, and agree on the need for minor changes to the original filing.
Because these changes do not materially affect the tariff's intent, KCP&L is
asking that the original effective date remain as May 5.

Thank you for your time and effort devoted to this project. Please contact me if
you require any additional information at (816) 556-2274.

Sincerely,
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Laura Becker
Regulatory Affairs
Enclosure
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